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411 Brixton Avenue,
St. Lembert, F.Q:
18 August, 1963

Dear Terry,

Enclosed are some more reportss I received on the Novae
I have not been able to obscrve it myself for some time now, as I
have been very busy for the past few months, Have you receivcd
eny more magnitude estimates on this nova yet?

Best rogerds, and good obscrving,
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